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 NOTICE TO BUILDERS – The undersigned is authorized by the Building Committee 

composed of the following gentlemen: Dr. Brooks, Dr. B. G. D. Moxley, Mr. Charles Green, Mr. 

William Ellis, and Col. Samuel Simpson, to invite proposals on the part of Contractors for the 

building of a new edifice at Greenwich, in Prince William County, for the exclusive use of the 

Presbyterian Community. The plans and specifications for the same will be exhibited by J. V. 

Brooke, Esq. of Warrenton, Fauquier County, Va. The material for making the bricks can be had 

on the spot or in the vicinity. Written proposals or bids for this work, will require to be sent in by 

or before the first of January next, and the work to be commenced early in the spring of 1857. 

       S. Simpson, Chairman 

       of the Building Committee 

       Gainesville, Post Office 

       Prince William County, Va. 

   


